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17 April 2018
The Chairperson

Health Portfolio Committee

Hon Y. Bhamjee

Per Email
DENOSA Threat to down-tools at King Edward VIII Hospital

Sir,

The subject matter refers.

Nurses have, as per a statement issued by DENOSA, threatened to down-tools at this facility starting 18 April 2018 if there is no response to the concerns they have raised.

I’ve previously informed you of my findings when I visited the facility. I also made these findings public.

Their concerns are valid and very concerning.

I am of the view that the HPC must undertake an urgent unannounced visit this week to look in the worrying circumstances that patients find themselves in.  I urge you to ensure that this visit is unannounced so as not to allow for the sanitation of the environment for our visit.  We must see, first hand, what they have alleged.

I look forward to your imminent response
Yours faithfully, 

Dr Imran Keeka, MPL
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